

January 31, 2013

Chair and Members
Corporate Services Committee

Re: AMO Economic Development Task Force

I have recently been advised that the Association of Municipalities of Ontario's Executive Committee has accepted my application to join its Economic Development Task Force, with the first meeting to be held on February 19, 2013. I would like to respectfully request that I BE REIMBURSED for my associated expenses for attending the 2013 meetings of the Task Force outside of my annual expense allocation, subject to the annual budget approval process, and in accordance with Council's Travel & Business Expense Policy.

Your favourable consideration of this request would be appreciated.

Respectfully,

Sandy White
Councillor, Ward 14

The Corporation of the City of London Office 519.661-2500 x 4876 Fax 519.661-5933 sawhite@london.ca www.london.ca